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• Strike pay is $500 a week from day 1 for all members in good standing. 

• Strike pay will be Direct Deposit. (more info to follow) 

• Have easy access to your bank account number and bank routing number. 
Similarly, have all dependents/children information readily available, including 
social security numbers and date of birth. An active email address and photo ID 
may also be necessary to register for some strike benefits.  

• We will need donations and help with items, such as: wood, burn barrels and pop 
up canopies. The food pantry at the Union Hall is accepting donations.  

• More info will come next week regarding the September 14th 11;59 pm (EST) 
expiration date of our National Agreement with GM. We hope to get some solid 
information from IUAW Leadership up north, but we will have everything in place 
for the September 14th deadline.  

• There will be a lot of information coming. Please continue to check your 
messages and facebook. If you need to update your contact information, please 
stop at the Union Hall and make sure all of your information is current and up to 
date at the Union Hall. 

• If you have any questions, please call the Union Hall at (270) 782-2164 or you can 
contact me (330) 219-3720 

 



Yes I know this is a newsletter for active workers and maybe a few 

retiree’s if their working friends or children share it with them. 

My main reason for including this in your newsletter is to let those 

nearing retirement or even those that have many years to go, 

know that there are 2164 Retiree Chapter meetings that take 

place when you retire. 

It is a very active membership that meets the 3rd Tuesday of every month at the UAW 

2164 Union Hall. The meeting takes place at 1pm. This is the business meeting with the 

usual meeting agenda followed with minutes read, financial report, current and upcoming 

events etc. 

Prior to the meetings we have a potluck luncheon, with the chapter providing fried 

chicken and drinks. Attendees bring in side dishes and desserts when they are able. This 

begins at noon with folks showing up well in advance. It is a great social time for the 

retirees and their spouses to socialize with old workmates and to meet new retirees as 

well. 

The Retiree Chapter also takes a 5 or 6 day bus trip once a year to the most interesting 

and exciting locations in the eastern half of our country. We also have a card night one or 

two Wednesdays a month at the hall, that involves poker style card games on one side of 

the hall and the other side for folks that show up to socialize, laugh and to share stories.  

We also make food baskets for the needy during the holiday season. Participate in the 

Veterans Day Parade, have a catered Christmas Party for Retiree’s and spouses. We also 

have the famous Retiree Catfish fish fry that is cooked under the Union Hall pavilion once 

a year. Cooked and prepared by retiree Benny Scott and his wife Pat with sides and 

desserts brought in .  

Yes, we even have elections that occur every three years to elect the Executive Board of 

the Retiree Chapter 

So as you can see, there is UAW 

life after your active work 

VCAP awards have arrived and are available 

for pickup at the Union Hall. If you have any 

questions, please contact Brandon Casper by 

email at bcpanic@yahoo.com or text Chris 

Hebert at 270-799-0573. 

The Veterans Committee once again plans to 

march in the Bowling Green Veterans Day 

parade which is scheduled for November 11, 

2023 at 10 am. We will announce the meetup 

place and time after the committee decides. 

We thank the membership for sending 3 of 

our committee members to the Veterans 

Conference in Black Lake; it was very 

educational and it will be reported to the 

membership at our next Union Meeting. The 

Veterans Committee meets on the Saturday 

prior to the Union Meeting at 11 am. 

RETIREE’S REPORT VCAP  

VETERANS COMMITTEE 

BTS Bash The recent Back to School Bash went off with a splash. The Women’s Committee 

recently hosted the event which featured inflatables, games, and water balloons 

while giving away school supplies. Kids enjoyed one last summer blast while 

celebrating the start of a new school year.  

SAVE THE DATE 

 

UAW 2164 

Trunk or Treat 

October 28, 2023 



 

UAW OFFICES 

UAW Work Center-270-745-8496 

Benefits - 270-745-8148 

       Byron Crotts/ Tammy Adee  

JAR/Suggestions/Quality Network 

        Tracy Cook - 270-745-8146 

JTR/Communications/VPAC 

        Patrick Klein -  270-745-8252 

Safety - Kevin Blevins -  270-745-8365 

EAP/ADAPT -  

        Angelo Bailey - 270-745-8187 

Safety Trainer -  

         George Esters - 270-745-8143 

Ergonomics/Hygienist  

         Jeff Bogue– 270-745-8488 

UAW OFFICERS – Executive Board 

President – Brian Ferrett 

Vice President – Joseph “Joey” Allen III 

Recording Secretary – Nancy Childress 

Financial Secretary / Treasurer – Mark 
“Buckethead” Harris 

Trustee – Chris Hebert 

Trustee – Brandon Casper 

Trustee – Kevin Thompson 

Sergeant at Arms – Kevin Bradley 

Guide – Charlie Highlander 

Retiree Chairman – John O’Laughlin 

BARGAINING COMMITTEE 

Chairman – Jason Watson 

District 1 – Dan Morgan 

Alternate– Scott Farrar 

District 2 – Brian Raines 

Alternate – Todd Sisson 

District 3 – Shane Watkins 

Alternate – Mark Pratt 

District 4 – Gary Wyant 

Alternate – Tim Johnson 

District 5– Josh Wilson 

Alternate– John Brousseau 

District 6– Cody Phelps 

Alternate– Claude Preston 

Skilled Trades– Gordon Hunt  

CARAVAN BARGAINING COMMITTEE 

Chairman – Dwayne Thompson 

1st Shift – Robert Ford 

MPS BARGAINING COMMITTEE 

Chairman– Fred Ennis 

Committeeperson– Ashley Ely 

UAW Local 2164 

712 Plum Springs Loop 

Bowling Green, KY 42101 

270-782-2164 
next Union Meeting SePteMbeR 12tH At noon & 3 PM 

Join the discussion on how and 

why to be Union. Watch for more 

Union 101 classes to be 

announced soon. 

UNION 

101 



The Assembler is published by Local 2164 Editor, Kasey King. 

Have an article, photo, or something you would like to see in 

the paper? Send submissions to uaw2164editor@gmail.com 

iMPoRtAnt-  

PLeASe note: 
It is important to make sure 
that all of your personal 
information at the Union Hall 
is current and up to date. 
This information is shared 
with the International Union 
servers. In the event of a 
strike, information that is not 
current can hinder your 
access to important strike 
benefits and other programs. 
If you have moved, changed 
your name, relocated from 
another plant, etc., please 
stop at the Hall to make sure 
your information is updated.  
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